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Communications 

Office closure extended – Grinnell Place 

 
Start Date: October 25, 2016 
End Date: October 26, 2016 
Iqaluit 45 sec 

 

The office closure at Grinnell Place, building 613 in Iqaluit, has been extended.  

 

This closure affects the following department:  

 

• Department of Family Services  

 

The office is expected to reopen to the public at 8:30 a.m. on October 26. If there is 

another extension, a notice will be issued.  

 

A fact sheet on bed bugs is available on the Department of Health website. Bed bugs are 

not known to spread disease.  

 

You can also call the environment health officer at 867-975-4817 for more information.  

 

In case of emergency, please contact the children and family services dispatch line at 

867-979-5650.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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